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Governor Bryan to Update Residents on COVID-19 Response 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS—Governor Albert Bryan Jr., will provide an update on the territory's 
response to the coronavirus Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 1 p.m. AST.  
 
In keeping with CDC and Virgin Islands Health Department guidelines to adhere to social 
distancing, no media will be allowed into Government House and the press briefing will be 
conducted via conference call.  
 
Members of the press who want to ask a question should press *6 and wait a few seconds to 
be acknowledged. Please identify yourself and your media outlet. 
 
Members of the media who wish to participate are required to RSVP to Government 
House Communications Director Richard Motta Jr. 
 

Who:      Governor Albert Bryan Jr. 
 

What:     Government House Press Conference 
 

Where:   Via conference call to 1-712-451-0467; Access Code is 911435 
 

When:    Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

       1 p.m. AST 
 

Livestream: facebook.com/GovernmentHouseUSVI 
 

View press briefings from previous weeks here. 
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